
From: Candie Leader
To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: VA-20-00001 Brown Comments
Date: Monday, June 15, 2020 12:26:01 PM
Attachments: VA-20-00001 Brown.pdf

Please find attached comments related to the above referenced project.
 
Thank you,
 

Candie Leader
Administrative Supervisor
Kittitas County Public Works
411 North Ruby, Suite 1
Ellensburg, WA  98926
(509) 962-7523
 

The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that any use, review,
retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender immediately and
delete the material from all devices. 
message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14 
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KITTITAS COUNTY 


DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 


MEMORANDUM 
TO:  All Staff 
FROM:  Public Works Planning Review Team 
DATE:  June 12, 2020 
SUBJECT: VA-20-00001 Brown 
 
 
The Department of Public Works has reviewed the zoning variance application and has the 
following comments:   


 
A. The application will be subject to Kittitas County Roads and Bridge Standards Title 


12. Any change of access serving the single family residence will require an access 
permit from Public Works. 


 
There are no survey comments on this application. 






